New School Under Construction in Aiterf
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In continuation of efforts to expand educational opportunities in remote areas, a new school is
under construction in Aiterf administrative area, Golij sub-zone.

Golij, 29 April 2010 - In continuation of efforts to expand educational opportunities in remote
areas, a new school is under construction in Aiterf administrative area, Golij sub-zone.

The school is expected to play major role in alleviating the problem of educational facility, which
the local inhabitants have been encountering. In this respect, they commended the
Government’s initiatives

Reports indicated that the elementary school would provide service to children from the
surrounding villages of Dembe-Liban, Tiara, Shigit and Maita.




